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Rural, senior residents like myself enjoy the ease of mail-in voting.

Disabled individuals, folks with two jobs and busy moms appreciate mail-in voting.
Oregon has one of the highest voter turnouts in the nation!

There is absolutely NO reason to return Oregon to in-person voting.

Claims of voting fraud are fabricated propaganda. Oregonians know better!

This bill is also very premature. The executive order from DC may be illegal. There’s
nothing in the Constitution that says the president has control over election timing or
many election laws, and so many aspects of this order will be challenged in the
courts.

| expect ALL State representatives to vote NO on SB 210 or any other iteration of this
bill that changes Oregon’s voting process.

Keep Oregonians voting by mail!



